Absolutely Positively
Wellington City Council

MeIRE TEFIRO-4847
30 October 2015

Tony Randle
FYl.org.nz

By email to: fyi-request-3154-6886a942@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Randle
Official Information Request Response

Thank you for your information request, submitted via the fyi.org.nz website, in which you
requested information on the Kate Sheppard pedestrian crossing lights.

In your request, you asked the following:

1) Can | please have a copy of all correspondence between the NZTA and the WCC
since 1 April 2015 on the subject of the Kate Sheppard pedestrian light trial?

2) Can | please have a copy of the confirmation held by the WCC from the NZTA
that "the lights are not under threat and there is no intention of removing them."?

3) Can | please have a copy of the correspondence between the WCC and the
NZTA on extending the Kate Sheppard lights trial?

Please find attached a copy of all correspondence between the Council and NZTA
regarding the Kate Sheppard pedestrian lights.

This information includes a copy of the letter from NZTA to the Council, dated 22
September 2015, confirming the Council's exemption from clause 6.3(1) of Land
Transport Rule: Traffic Control Devices 2004, enabling the Council to replace the
standard green walking human pedestrian symbol with an image resembling Kate
Sheppard.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
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